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Visit our Website

Town Hall Calendar - November
​11/9 - Town Council Meeting 6 pm

11/11 - Town Hall Closed - Veterans Day

11/17 - Planning Board Meeting 3 pm

11/22 - Brush/Limb Pickup *Moved to
Monday before Thanksgiving.

11/23 - Council Agenda Meeting 9 am

11/25 - 11/26 - Town Hall Closed - Thanksgiving

Leaf Pickup Begins This Week!
*Please note that this is a different service from Brush/Limb Pickup, so please
keep these items separate. Please place leaves at the edge of the pavement,

off of the street, for safety purposes.
There is no set schedule - this is an ongoing service through the first part of

January, 2022.

We encourage all Bermuda Run
residents to vote to fill 3 seats on
the Bermuda Run Town Council.

ELECTION DAY -

Tuesday, November 2
6:30 am - 7:30 pm

Hillsdale Baptist Church,
Hwy 158

*There will be NO VOTING at
the Bermuda Run Town Hall.

Board of Elections 

https://www.townofbr.com
https://www.townofbr.com
https://www.daviecountync.gov/93/Elections


Mayor's Message
As we pass from October to November, we find
that 2021 is quickly winding down. With
Halloween behind us, our year-end holidays are
now upon us. Before we know it, 2022 will be
here.

Next week, on November 11, we will observe Veterans Day to honor the armed
forces service members who put their lives on the line to defend the freedoms
we enjoy. I don’t believe it would be over-stating things to say that setting aside
one day each year to recognize and honor those who have selflessly served
our country for which we are so proud, seems inadequate. 

During these often challenging times, it can provide comfort that these men
and women have given so much for us to live in this country. When I spend
time with people across our community, I am so impressed by the number of
veterans we call friends and neighbors. Nothing I can say will adequately
express the gratitude and pride I feel for all who have served our country.

_______________________________________

Please mark your calendars for December 5th ~ 2:00-5:00 pm as The Town
of Bermuda Run and volunteers from the community will host our first annual
Christmas in the Town of Bermuda Run. Last year, a few dedicated residents
created the Christmas Tree lighting on the roof of Davie Medical Center. That
was the beginning of something very special for our community. This year,
they have promised something more grand and eventful! And they assure me
there will be something for everyone. Mark your calendar and stay tuned for
more details.

________________________________________

Finally, last month, I referenced upcoming Homeowners’ Association annual
meetings and offered to attend to provide a brief update on what’s happening
around town and to engage with you. Several HOAs have taken me up on my
offer. I hope to hear from more as time passes, and look forward to continuing
to spend time together. Just let me know.

I want to hear from you, and appreciate those from whom I have heard. You
can reach me at rcross@townofbr.com or 336-391-1992.

Rick Cross

Fats, Oils and Grease are also known
as F.O.G. which comes from food such as
cooking oil, lard, shortening, meat fats, Daylight Saving



sauces, gravy, mayonnaise, butter, ice cream
and soups. Sink, dishwasher, hood and floor
cleaning wastewaters and food scraps may
also be sources of F.O.G.

Help prevent F.O.G. Specific actions can be
taken in the kitchen: Never pour fats, oils, or
grease down a garbage disposal, sink, or
storm drain. Instead, allow F.O.G. to cool and
then seal it in a can or bottle and dispose in
household trash. Remove remaining F.O.G.
from pans and dishes by scraping and
absorbing with a paper towel. Hot water and
soap do not eliminate F.O.G. because it will
eventually reform and solidify in pipes.

Time Ends This
Weekend

Please remember to "Fall
Back" - Move your clocks

back an hour before going to
bed on Saturday, November

6.
It's also a great time to check
the batteries in your smoke

detectors.

Save the Date - December 5
Christmas in the Town of Bermuda Run

Sunday, Dec. 5, 2021 ** 2:00 - 5:00 PM
(rain or shine)

Town Hall Gazebo/Kinderton Blvd. off of
Hwy. 158

Mayor: Rick Cross
Town Manager: Lee Rollins
Town Clerk: Cindy Poe
​Accounting: Dora Robertson

Town Council:  Curtis Capps, Heather
Coleman, Mike Ernst, Chris Fowler, and
Ken Peacock

Quick Links

Home Page

Gate Management System

Zoning Questions

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=obdporbbb.0.0.wp8xthmab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.townofbr.com%2F
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=obdporbbb.0.0.wp8xthmab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fsecurity.frontsteps.com
https://daviecountync.viewpointcloud.com/

